
 

 

29 March 2021 
 
 
Our Ref: 2021/139360 
File No: X01670  

 
NSW Department of Education  
Level 8, 259 George Street 
Sydney  
NSW 2000 
 
Attention: Mr Robert Crestani, Project Director School Infrastructure, Alexandria Park 
Community School  
 
Dear Robert, 
 
OWNERS CONSENT TO LODGE MODIFICATION 2 ON SSD 8373 ALLOWING THE 
EXTENSION OF THE PROPOSED SYNTHETIC FIELD INTO PARK ROAD, 
ALEXANDRIA. 
 
The Council of the City of Sydney in its capacity as the owner of the Road known as: 
 

Park Road, between Buckland Street Alexandria and the Alexandria Park 
Community School entrance closest to Power Avenue. 

 
consents for the lodgement of Modification 2 on SSD 8373 granted by the Minister for 
Planning on 11 February 2019 and is allowing for the works to include the extension of 
the proposed  Federation Internationale Football  Association (FIFA) synthetic field from 
the boundary of the APCS school land over part of Park Road, between Buckland Street 
Alexandria and the APCS entrance closest to Power Avenue. 
 
The above consent to lodge application is in accordance to the subdivision plan and 
updated title plans which will be prepared in the coming months to formalise the land 
ownership details.  
 
For the avoidance of any doubt, the provision of land owners’ consent by the City is limited 
to the making of the application only and the City reserves its right to support or object to 
the modification. 
 
Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Kathleen Ng on 
(02) 9265 9886 or email: kng@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Council of the City of Sydney 

 
Amit Chanan 
Director City Project and Properties 


